
 
 

 
From: B. W. St. Clair [mailto:stcl@comcast.net]  
Sent: Tuesday, August 09, 2011 3:30 PM 
To: Mohammad Habib 
Subject: KHVM-LD FID 130940 
 
Mohammad:  Please correct the resumption of operation date: 
  
It should be 10/28/2010. 
  
Thank you, Susan Hansen for.. 
  
B. W. St. Clair 
2355 Ranch Drive 
Westminster, CO  80234 
303-465-5742 
303-465-4067 Fax 
stcl@comcast.net 


